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End of Life Notification  

Laird™ Tgard™ 210 Thermally Conductive Insulators 
 
June 3, 2022 
 
Dear Laird Valued Customer: 
 
This letter is to inform you that Laird™ Tgard™ 210 electrical insulation material will be 
transitioning through an end of life (EOL) process. The primary reasons for implementing 
EOL status are because Laird Performance Materials continues to experience raw 
material supply disruptions and, the EOL of supplier materials used in our production of 
Tgard™ 210. We wish to alert you that the final buy date to submit a purchase order for 
this product will be December 31, 2022. Laird’s final ship date will be March 31, 2023, 
approximately 10 months from now.  
 
The direct replacement material is Laird™ Tgard™ 210B. See below for relevant 
specifications. 
 

Material  Tgard™ 210* Tgard™ 210B 

Color - White White 

Thickness  mm/inch 0.254/0.01 0.254/0.01 

Hardness Shore A 85 80 

Cut Through Resistance LBS 200 320 

Flame Rating - V-0 V-0 

Dielectric Breakdown Voltage Volts (AC) ≥6,000   ≥6,000  

Thermal Resistance (100psi) °C-in²/W ~0.25 ~0.25 

Volume Resistance  Ohm-cm 4.5x1015 1.2x1015 
 
*EOL final buy date 31 Dec 2022 

 
We thank you for your continued business and support.  If you have any questions, 
please contact the Laird Performance Materials sales representative in your region. 

 
Cecilia Kuo  
Product Manager - Thermal Interface Materials 
Laird Performance Materials  
DuPont Electronics & Industrial 
 

 


